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Dear House Committee on Judiciary: 

 

I write in support of HB 2006. There is no reason for a young person to purchase or 

possess a weapon of war. Several recent mass shootings (Bend Safeway, Parkland, 

Uvalde) were perpetrated by men younger than 21. There are exceptions written in 

the law for hunting, allowing traditional hunting rights to be protected. These guns do 

not belong in the hands of young people.  

 

We know that more gun laws mean fewer gun deaths. These laws work. Protect our 

children in schools, movie theaters, grocery stores, and parades. Pass HB 2006 for 

the sake of all of us. 

 

Sincerely 

Dr. Mark Puhlman DNP  


